Good evening,
Parents, as an update, transportation requests must be put in through GCS transportation. The school has nothing to do with assigning buses and the only thing that we can do is mark yes or no for transportation. The only thing that we can do is try to help troubleshoot. Please do not assume that your students have transportation. If they have transportation, they will have a bus pass. Last but not least, the school office closes at 4:15 pm each day; therefore, please make sure that you do not leave your students at school past 4 pm each day. Thank you.

